
JHF was invited to speak at 2019 Ginnie Mae Summit held in Washington D.C., U.S.A. 
 
Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”) was invited to speak at 2019 Ginnie Mae Summit 
held in Washington D.C., U.S.A., between June 13 and 14, 2019. 
 
At the Investor Breakout (International) panel discussion session, JHF provided to the 

audience information on JHF Mortgage-backed Securities (“JHF MBS“) market, JHF MBS 
investor profiles, and comparison of JHF MBS and Ginnie Mae II, the two representing MBSs 
in the two regions. 
 
During the summit, JHF and Ginnie Mae conducted executive meetings to discuss 
cooperation and information sharing to further strengthen the alliance of the two parties 
based on the Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”)* concluded on January 9, 2014. 
 
* Press release on MOU signing is available at JHF’s website. 

https://www.jhf.go.jp/files/300123726.pdf 
 

 


